
Dear   Editor: 

     Hope everything is going well with you. 

     My manuscript (ESPS Manuscript NO: 5335) entitled “The 

classification, clinicopathologic significance, diagnosis, prognosis and 

treatment of gastric neuroendocrine tumor" has been reviewed by 

Jhaveri-Schneider, Sonal, English teacher of Dana-Farber Cancer 

Institute, Harvard University.  

     I write this letter to guarantee the English level of this paper.  

     Thank you so much for all your efforts! 

     With all my best wishes! 

     Sincerely yours, 
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